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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Mehrdad Javaher [mehrdad@endpoint-inc.com]
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 2:31 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Crow Canyon Dry Cleaners, Dublin

Hi Paresh- 
 
I understand you guys are pretty swamped these days, so I hope this email is not too disruptive.  At your 
convenience, I'd appreciate an update on the status of your review of the report summarizing the interim 
remediation and proposed monitoring at the Crown Canyon Dry Cleaners in Dublin.  
 
Also, please be advised that we are scheduled to perform the next round of subslab vapor sampling at the Castro 
Valley dry cleaners (in accordance to your approved workplan) on Monday, March 22nd, beginning at 7 AM. 
 
Thanks as always 
Mehrdad 


